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Greenwood, Carol

From: Gibson, Kathy -
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 7:04 AM
To: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: Re: Feedback from Team Meeting

I'm ok with giving them more time IF it fits within our overall tight schedule. For now I think they should only review 2a. If
their are things in the exec summary that were removed that they think shouldbe in the report, they can make that
comment on the report. They will have an opportunity to review the exec summary when it is ready, but our intent is to pull
it from the report - so if we get the report right, the exec summary review should be fairly smooth. Thanks Jimi!

From: Yerokun, Jimi
To: Gibson, Kathy; Uhle, Jennifer
Sent: Thu Jun 24 17:30:35 2010
Subject: Feedback from Team Meeting

K/J;
I had a productive meeting with the team. I stated that I could not make any changes right away but would
discuss the staffs feedback with Jennifer and Kathy and promised to get back with the team on changes, if
any. I asked for each members view on the email we sent. What's right/what's wrong and why. The summary
of the staff comments is as follows:

1) The deadline of July 8 to provide comments is challenging and overly aggressive. There are other
activities ongoing such as "fact checks" review and technical issues resolution that present time
challenges.

2) There may be problems with version control because of the likely multiple iterations from resolving
multiple source of comments - ACRS, Peer Reviewers, Fact Checks - How would the incorporation of
these various comments impact the draft NUREG version that staffs are being asked to review?

3) The lack of an executive summary in rev 2a presents some concerns. For example, what about
previous comments on the old summary? Will whoever will be writing the new summary have had the
opportunity to read the entire document and which version will he or she have read?

4) How do we plan to close the loop with the peer reviewers after we .make multiple changes to the
document based on staffs comments?

5) Clarity on what version to review in light of questions raised about the viability of rev. 2a
-6) The title of the draft NUREG, "SOARCA Summary Document" may not be appropriate for what it

contains now that chapter 6 of results and conclusions has been included.

Regarding all these issues, my feedback to you, K/J is as follows:
1) I am not opposed to extending the deadline. I need to re-examine the overall project schedule in light

of the major activities we are dealing with.
2) We'll just have to avoid multiple iterations in dealing with the multiple comments. I would like to have

all comments now and weed thru them instead of going thru iterations of comments resolution.
3) I think we need to stand firm on Kathy and I taking ownership of the executive summary. We'll use all

inputs available, past present and all.
4) Closing the loop with the peer reviewers on subsequent changes is not an expectation that I am aware

of. Documents normally change the move towards production.
5) Rev. 2a still looks like the best version to me. The only difference from that and the version we

developed from our interactions with the peer reviewers is the absence of an executive summary.
6) We can adjust the document title as needed. Some even suggested "SOARCA Main Report"

I will put all your various views/directions together and discuss next steps with you on Monday. Enjoy your
weekend.
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fyi
all non-DSA staffs present had no objections to the approach we had laid out. Jon Barr was not at the meeting,
with my permission.

- Marty Stutzke was supportive of the approach including the lack of an executive summary-in rev. 2a
- Randy Sullivan was supportive of the approach including the lack of an executive summary.

Jimi T. Yerokun
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